
Charity find a new home
Edinburgh charity Comas has found itself a new home on The
Pleasance which it can now move into when they have to vacate
their premises at Jackson’s Entry at the end of June.

The charity will lease the premises at 188-192 The Pleasance
from The City of Edinburgh Council following a bid made on the
open market against other competition. The council has decided
that  Comas  is  the  best  commercial  proposal  and  they  have
accepted the offer from them.

Fiona  Morrison  the  charity’s  Chief  Executive  says  she  is
really pleased. “Myself, my team, our volunteers and community
members are absolutely delighted and we look forward to a new
start in our new premises. Thank you to everyone for their
fantastic support in getting us here.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/05/charity-find-a-new-home/

